

Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Safe, Respectful Learners

Web: https://gilgandra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 GILGANDRA NSW 2827 Email: Gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Ph: (02) 6847 2043 Fax: (02) 6847 2304

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The NSW Government has financed the COVID Intensive Learning Support Program (COVID ILSP) for another 12 months.

An additional \$383m will be spent on small group tuition in schools across the state. This will ensure that those students, affected by COVID 19 and extended periods of learning from home, will continue to be supported in their learning - particularly in the areas of literacy and numeracy.

We feel that your child would benefit from these additional small group tuition sessions.

There will be three 20 minutes sessions each week which will focus on identified areas for further refinement.

Your child's progress will be regularly checked and monitored. Our aim is to maintain regular communication with you.

If you have any questions about the program, please contact me so we may discuss any concerns.

Thank you for your support.

Regards, Renee Cohen ILSP Coordinator